
February 22, 2025 

House Commitee on Climate, Energy & Environment 

RE: HB 2410 

 

Chairperson Lively and members of the Commitee, 

I write to you today opposing HB 2410 and strongly encourage you to table this proposal. 

The ci�zens of Oregon spoke clearly in 1980 about si�ng nuclear power plants – regardless of 
size – un�l a suitable licensed repository for waste created by such plants is established.  Forty 
five years later litle has changed regarding waste disposal.  This proposed legisla�on is 
therefore premature and certainly flies against common sense about the dangers of radioac�ve 
waste. 

Please keep the bill in Commitee. 

Thank you for your considera�on. 

 

Alex Sifford 

Neskowin, Oregon 

 

 


